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Oldbury Park Primary School

 


Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA
Tel: 01905 424878
Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 
                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce
5th September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

SWIMMING – AUTUMN TERM 2018
Year 4 will swim on Thursday afternoons for 10 weeks; 13th, 20th and 27th September, 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th October and 8th, 15th and 22nd November at the new Perdiswell swimming pool.   Due to the change in venue, we may be back a little after 3.15pm. The voluntary contribution for the hiring of the coach is £14.00.   

Safety precautions.  All girls must wear a swimming hat.  The girls must always wear a one-piece swimsuit and the boys must wear proper swimming trunks, not shorts.  Earrings may not be worn in the pool.  If children have just had their ears pierced they should tape over the earrings but if at all possible please refrain from new piercings prior to your child’s swimming tuition.

For safety reasons children are not encouraged to wear goggles.  However, should you wish your child to wear goggles, please tick the reply slip.  The school is required to convey the following information: 

· There is a British Standard for manufacturers of goggles.  Buy these or a well-known brand name.  Avoid cheap and easily splintered goggles.  Check that the rims are well padded and there are no rough edges.

· Before using goggles rinse them in the pool.  This helps to prevent ‘misting up’.  Should they fill up with water, or mist up, while in use remove them completely to clear.  Goggles should be taken off by pushing them up and then off the top of the head.  Goggles should never be pulled forward as they could fly back into the face and cause serious eye injury.

        (Worcestershire County Council)

Whilst the teaching staff are committed to ‘good practice’ and exercise great care of the pupils in their charge, they cannot accept responsibility for accidents related to the wearing of goggles.

Please send your payment and the return slip below in a named envelope as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Boyce



Headteacher




SWIMMING – AUTUMN TERM 2018
· I give permission for my child to travel by coach and attend swimming lessons during the Autumn term.

· I enclose £14.00 (cheques to Worcestershire County Council)

· I would like my child to wear goggles when swimming and accept that school takes no responsibility for accidents relating to the wearing of goggles.

Child 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Class …………………

Signed 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………   
Parent/Carer

Date
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